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Chhota Udepur Road, Borkhad Alirajpur

Notice

Dear Parents,

Happiness is in the air; long awaited summer holidays are again ready to welcome you with their

warm showers!
The summer holidays will be from 27-April-2019 to 19-June-2019.
The school will reopen on 20-June-2019 as usual timings.

Note- Holiday home work will be given to the students in the class and will also be available on the

school website (www.ppsalirajpur.com)

Wishing to see your child of the summer break with good wishes.
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